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Dear sir/ madam

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed construction of a waste
transfer station in our residential area and high-traffic zone. This decision is of great
concern to the community, and I would like to outline a few key reasons for our
opposition:

1. Impact on Quality of Life: The facility's proximity to residential areas would lead to
noise pollution, unpleasant odors, and attract pests, which would significantly impact the
daily lives and well-being of residents.

2. Safety Concerns: Placing the facility in a high-traffic area raises safety concerns **e to
increased heavy vehicle traffic and potential accidents. This would pose a risk to both
residents and commuters.

3. Aesthetics and Property Values: The presence of a waste recycling facility near
residential areas could lead to a decline in property values and deter potential homebuyers
and investors, negatively impacting community growth and development.

We request that the government reassesses the current proposed location and considers the
well-being and interests of the community. Furthermore, we believe that greater
transparency, public consultation, and engagement with residents are crucial in making an
informed decision that will address our concerns.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We trust that you will take our concerns into
consideration and make the responsible and appropriate decision.

Yours sincerely,
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